
Hello, 
I writing to say I do not support this terminal because it is not consistent with Portland’s climate 
change action plan.  This fossil fuel terminal will contribute to the problem of global warming.  It will 
create a massive hazard zone and moving the gas presents unacceptable risks.  Harvesting this gas also 
presents unacceptable risks many of which cannot even be quantified due to the secrete processes and 
liquids used by the fraking industries.   
 
Please take action to terminate the pursuit of this export terminal. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeff Young 
14943 NW Koa Ct. 
Portland, Oregon 97229 
Jeff and Lauretta Young <jeffandlaurettayoung@comcast.net> 


